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December 31, 2024 

 

 

 

TO:   Jennifer Meas, Editor 

   Washington State Register 

   Office of the Code Reviser 

 

 

FROM:  Wendy Barcus  

   HCA Rules Coordinator 

 

 

SUBJECT: Withdrawing Notice of Rule-Making Order (Emergency Rule Only) 

WSR 24-21-107 

 

 

Effective January 1, 2025, the Health Care Authority requests withdrawal of Emergency Rule-

Making Order filed as WSR 24-21-107, distributed in the 24-21 State Register. These emergency 

rules (filed under temporary numbers - WAC 182-30-5000 and WAC 182-30-5010) will no 

longer be necessary with the permanent rules, filed under WSR 24-15-107, taking effect on 

January 1, 2025.  

 

 

Thank you. 

 


